
 

 

July 15, 2025 
 
To:  Regional Vice Presidents 

Branches and Facilities 

 

 

Executive Board Elections Update 

 

 

This letter provides an important update regarding recent Executive Board election processes. 

 

Upon completion of the Executive Board elections, a request was received for a review of the 

Executive Vice President (EVP) election. In response to this request, the CATCA Elections 

Committee is conducting a review in accordance with Unifor Local Election Policy and the 

Unifor Constitution. Once complete, the report and recommendations made by the Elections 

committee will be shared with the membership who will then have the opportunity decide if 

further action is required.   

 

In light of this ongoing review, the CATCA Executive Board has decided to await the report 

and recommendations from the Elections Committee before commencing with the election for 

the St. Laurent Regional Vice President (RVP) position. As per CATCA Bylaws, the Executive 

Board is required to appoint an interim RVP within 30 days of the position becoming vacant. 

Effective immediately, Benoit Vachon has been appointed St. Laurent RVP until such time that 

a regional election has been completed.   

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as this process unfolds. Further updates will 

be provided as soon as more information is available. 

 

Sincerely, 

The CATCA Executive Board 

https://www.unifor.org/sites/default/files/legacy/attachments/policy_regarding_local_union_elections_c-001_2021_en.pdf
https://www.unifor.org/sites/default/files/documents/Unifor%20Constitution%202022%20-%2020241029.pdf

